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304 Family Wealth Donates to Food to the Rescue of Putnam County  

COOKEVILLE-   Faith Judkins is proud to annouce a donation of $1,000 to Food to the Rescue, a 

dedicated organization that provides essential food resources to children in need during school breaks in 

Putnam County and Overton County. This generous contribution will help ensure that no child goes 

hungry while away from school. 

Food to the Rescue plays a vital role in the community by delivering meals to childern who might 

otherwise face food insecurity during holidays and school breaks. With the rising challenges many 

families face this organization’s mission has become increasingly important, and 304 Family Wealth of 

Raymond James family is honored to support their efforts. 

The funds will be utilized to expand the organization’s outreach and provide more meals to families who 

rely on their services. Food to the Rescue is committed to ensuring that every child has the nutrition 

they need to thrive, regardless of their circumstances. 

 

About Raymond James Financial Services   
Raymond James Financial Services provides tailored financial advice for a life well planned. Their clients, 
representing a wide range of ages and occupations, are all unique in their goals, needs, and financial 
situations. The comprehensive financial planning they provide is designed to bring a sense of order and 
organization to one’s life, while also striving to achieve one’s goals and dreams. For more information, 

visit https://www.raymondjames.com/mattbrown.   
 
Securities offered through Raymond James Financial Services, Inc. Member FINRA/SIPC. Investment advisory services are offered through 
Raymond James Financial Services Advisors, Inc. Address: 304 N. Washington Ave., Cookeville, TN 38501 Phone: 931.520.0778. 304 Family 
Wealth is not a registered broker/dealer and is independent of Raymond James Financial Services. Raymond James is not affiliated with and 
does not endorse the opinions or services of Food to the Rescue.  
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